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29th May 2018, PHECC office @ 10:00am 

Present: 

Stephen Brady (Chair) 

Andrew Mccrae (via t/c) 

John Moody 

Martin O'Reilly 

Robert Howell 

Apologies 

David Menzies 

Anne McCabe 

Cathal O'Donnell 

Peter O'Connor 

Sean Brady 

Derek Scott 

In Attendance 

Brian Power, PHECC PDO 

Margaret Bracken, PHECC Support Officer 

1. Chair's Business

The Chair welcomed the members to the meeting and apologies were noted. Andrew Mccrae attended 

via teleconference. Brian Power relayed that the PHECC Director has resigned on medical grounds and 

will be leaving PHECC shortly. 

Brian Power informed the meeting that NAS had written to the Director informing him of their deferral 

from the Priority Dispatch Committee and the subsequent non-attendance of NAS representatives. This 

was met with surprise and disappointment. The Chair agreed to discuss the issue under AOB. 

2. Minutes and Matters Arising

The minutes of the Priority Dispatch Committee meeting of 9th January 2018 were included in the meeting 

papers for review. 

Resolution: That the Priority Dispatch Committee approve the minutes of the meeting held on 9th January 

2018. 

Proposed: Martin O'Reilly 

Carried without dissent 

3. Priority Dispatch

Seconded: John Moody 

At the January meeting of the Committee Sean Brady proposed that both the NAS and DFB undertake a 

frequency review of the 50 downgraded DCR codes, in conjunction with their Medical Directors, and 

report back their findings to the next meeting. Brian Power informed the members that he contacted the 
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